
Occupational Therapy Student Education 
 
The Occupational Therapy Department in NRH is committed to taking 24 students on 
placement each year from three Irish Universities: 

• Trinity College Dublin 
• University of Limerick 
• National University of Ireland, Galway. 
 

Due to our commitment to these universities, our capacity to take other students is very 
limited.  Each year we get many requests to facilitate the following students: 

• Occupational Therapy students studying abroad, seeking work placement 
• Transition year students seeking work experience 
• School leavers, and those considering studying Occupational Therapy, seeking an 

observation placement.   
 

Due to the level of demand, we are currently unable to facilitate these requests.  
However, an Interdisciplinary Careers evening is held bi-annually, to offer prospective 
students the opportunity to find out more about working as an Occupational Therapist 
(OT) in the NRH.  If you are interested in attending the Careers evening, please contact 
julie.flanagan@nrh.ie or alison.mccann@nrh.ie 


